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October 3 - 7, 1988 

Tuesday, October 4 

7:00 - 8:30 PM 

Wednesday, October 5 

Thursday, October 6 

10:00 AM 

Friday, October 7 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

XVI, 7 

F.ALL BREAK 

Seminary Youth (13 years and up). Bethea Room, Appleby. 

FALL BREAK 

Chapel: Chevis F. Horne, Visiting Professor of 
Preaching. Binkley Chapel. 

Conservative Evangelical Fellowship. Prayer Gathering. 
Seminary cafeteria. 

STUDENT COUNCIL Student Council Fall Elections will be held Thursday, 
ELECTIONS: October 6 and Friday, October 7 in Ledford. Be sure 

to cast your vote for your class representative on one 
of these days. Information about each candidate can be found on the resumes 
posted on the Student Council bulletin board in Ledford. 

FALL BREAK 
LIBRARY SCHEDULE: 

Sept. 30 
Oct. 1 
Oct. 3-5 
Oct. 6 

Friday 
Saturday 
Monday-Wednesday 
Thursday 

7:45 AM - 4:30 PM 
CLOSED 

8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 
(Resume regular 
schedule for 
academic sessions) 

TOTAL LIFE CENTER. . . (an Adult Day Care Center) needs someone to lead 
devotionals Monday through Friday at 10:00 AM for only 30 

,-minutes. This is a volunteer position. Contact Pamela Mayo at 787-6230. 

NOTICE. OF RENT INCREASE FOR WOMEN AND MEN'S DORMITORY 
HOUSING (air-conditioned, Double, per person) Effective 

October 1, 1988 - rent per month will be $85.00. Johnson residents will be 
charged an additional $5 appliance fee if appliances are in the room. 

WORLD MISSION 
FELLOWSHIP: 

party! 

RUBY REID. 

DeBrand at ext. 257. 

LEDFORD CENTER FALL 
BREAK SCHEDULE: 

MK's, International students, Mission volunteers, and 
any others interested in mission work, please contact 
Kelton·Hinton (Box 3303). Let's get organized and have a 

Childcare Center is accepting applications for a full-
time assistant. For more information, call Carolyn 

Friday, Sept. 30 - 6:00 pm 
Saturday, Oct. 1 - CLOSED 
Monday - Wednesday - Oct 3-5 - 9 a.m - 4:30 p.m. 

OVER 



COLEMAN HOLY LAND 
SCHOLARSHIP: 

Applications for the Coleman Holy Land Scholarship for 
the Biblical Travel Seminar to Israel (February 21 -
March 3, 1989) are available from Eveiyn Carter, Faculty 

Secretaries Office, Stealey Hall. Applications must be completed and submitted b: 
October 14, 1988. This year, 18 scholarships of $1000 each will be available. 
For further information, contact Dr. Balentine. 

H 2328... Practicum in American Religious Groups will be offered 
during January 9-13, 1989 in The Research Triangle Area. 

applications may be received from Mrs. Judy Durham in the Faculty Secretaries 
office. 

INAUGURATION The Inaugural Committee cordially invites you to partici 
INVITATION: pate in the Inauguration of the fourth president of 

Southeastern Baptist Theological Seminary on Tues., Oct. 
11, 1988 at 10:30 a.m. in Binkley Chapel. Regular classes from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
on Oct. 11 have been suspended by the faculty in order for faculty, students and 
staff to share in the Inaugural activities. Hundreds of guests will be on our 
a sense is a host or hostess to these 
Christian friends. May we be sensitive to the needs and comforts of our guests 
throughout the day. Dr. and Mrs. Drummond would like to extend a special 
invitation to students for a Student Fellowship on Oct. 11 at 8 a.m. in the 
Ledford Center Pit. Reserved sections for students will be held until 10:15 a.m. 

"THE SILENT TOUCH": The Raleigh Baptist Deaf Mission, Hayes Barton Baptist 
Church is hosting "The Silent Touch." Any deaf students 

are invited to the mission church which meets in the Chapel each Sunday for 
worship at 10:00 a.m. followed by Sunday School at 11:00 a.m. A youth ministry 
for deaf youth will begin Oct. 2. Rev. Arledge Castles, (who is deaf), a SEBTS 
May, 1988 graduate, is the pastor. 

W-F CROP WALK: The Wake Forest CROP Walk will be held on October 9th, 
and your help is needed. If you would like to 

participate, by walking or by recruiting walkers, call Dena Rogers - 556-0141. 
Help Crop to help stop hunger! 

CHAPLAINS WANTED: The Raleigh Baptist Association is coordinating ari 
interdenominational effort to provide volunteer chaplair 

at the state fairgrounds during the NC State Fair, Oct. 14-23. The chaplains are 
needed for each four hour shifts. Indiviiduals interested in this unique ministr 
opportunity should contact Jean White - 832-2881, ext. 219 (SEBTS Box 2812) or tr 
Raleigh Baptist Association - 832-1027. 

RALEIGH BAPTIST Five students are needed as contract workers this fall 
ASSOCIATION: in the area of outreach Bible Study with the Raleigh 

Baptist Association. These people will be matched with 
churches in the area interested in beginning an 8 week Bible Study in their 
community. This work will receive a monthly honorarium through the Raleigh . 
Baptist Association and the NC Baptist State Convention. For more information ar 
an application, call the associational office at 832-1027 and ask for JoAnn 
Stancil. 

Ail or~ani~ational and special.events scheduled on campus must be cleared throu~ 
Commun1cat1ons before they can be publicized in the Bulletin. News for the 
Campus Bulletin must be in the Student Affairs office by noon on Wednesdays. 
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